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13th November 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know Colindale Primary School has chosen to be an Early Adopter of the 
new EYFS Framework. This framework will become statutory for all schools from September 
2021.   
 
Becoming an Early Adopter School means that we are now exempt from some previous 
requirements and I am writing to inform you of these exemptions:   
 
Under the Early Years Foundation Stage (Exemption from Learning and Development 
Requirements) and Childcare(Exemption from Registration) (Amendment) Regulations 2020, the 
Secretary of State for Education grants exemption from the following sections of the: 2017 Early 
Years Foundation Stage statutory framework:   
 

▪ The educational programmes under EYFS paragraph 1.5; and   
▪ The early learning goals set out on pages 10 to 12 of the EYFS; and   
▪ The requirements set out in paragraph 2.6 to 2.11 of the EYFS relating to Assessments 

and moderation at the end of the reception year – the Early Years Foundation Stage 
Profile – which requires settings to complete the Profile and submit the same to the local 
authority.   
 

As participants of the early adopter scheme, we will instead be following in full the EYFS reforms 
early adopter framework which you can read here:  
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/early-adopter-schools-eyfs-framework.   
 
At the end of the Reception year, the staff will complete the EYFS Profile as set out in the EYFS 
reforms early adopter framework. All Reception parents will receive a copy of this profile.   
 
If you would like to ask any questions about these reforms, please do not hesitate to contact me 
via the Reception email: reception@colindale.barnetmail.net   
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Emma Hurn 
Acting Deputy Headteacher and EYFS Leader 
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